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Comments: This is outrageous. We do not need to further disrupt the natural habitat around Sandia Peak, which

is also sacred Tiwa land. As a resident of Albuquerque I do not support this project whatsoever. This project

would be be extremely disrespectful to Tiwa people, as well as detrimental to environmental health in general.

We should be using funding to further protect our environment and support the preservation of Tiwa land.

Outdoor recreation has constantly been picked over the preservation of indigenous sacred lands and this needs

to stop. 


